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June 24, 2016

RE: Notice of Intent to Award Contract — The Boat Launch Ramp Repair Project

On June 23, 2016, the City of Oregon City opened bids for the above-referenced project. Four
bids were received with the apparent low bid being submitted by Marine Industrial Construction,
LLC. The bidders and the bid amounts are tabulated below:

BIDDER NAME BID AMOUNT
Marine Industrial Construction, LLC $167,778.40
Kerr Contractors Oregon, Inc. $234,972.00
PCR, Inc. $242,630.00
Emerick Construction $319,899.00

The City has evaluated the low bid and has determined it to be responsive and responsible.
Therefore, the City intends to award the contract to Marine Industrial Construction, LL.C. The
City of Oregon City appreciates your interest and effort in preparing and submitting a bid for this
project. If you have any questions about the bid process or our decision of award, feel free to
call me at 503-657-8241 or mmontalvo@orcity.org.

Sincerely,

Martin Montalvo for Denise Conrad
Operations Manager
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